April 22, 2019

Dear Parents and Guardians,

We have several activities planned for the fifth grade class as we approach the end of the school year. These activities are a privilege for our fifth grade students for a job well done throughout the year. However, good behavior at school is a requirement for being able to participate. The attached page details the plans for our fifth grade activities. 

Also, please take care of any money due for lost or damaged library books and textbooks. Students will be unable to participate in planned activities, with the exception of the completion ceremony, if money is due for lost books or discipline problems arise during the remaining weeks of school. 

Our completion exercise will be held at 10:00 am Wednesday, May 22, 2019 at Idlewild Presbyterian Church, 1750 Union. Please note that there are certain dress requirements for the completion ceremony. Boys will wear dress pants, a dress shirt, dress shoes, and a tie. Girls will wear a dress, skirt, or dress pants, with dress shoes. If these dress requirements create a hardship for your child, please let his/her homeroom teacher know. THE CHURCH HAS REQUESTED THAT NO ONE BRING BALLOONS TO THEIR CHILD AS A CONGRATULATORY GIFT. A reception will be held immediately following the ceremony. Please plan to attend the reception. We do understand that you and your child may want to have a celebration outside of school, which is fine. You and your child can leave from the church to continue the celebration.

We will rehearse the ceremony Tuesday, May 21, 2019. We will walk to the church, rehearse and walk back to school Tuesday afternoon. Please sign the permission slip below and return it to school. Please keep the upper section as a reminder of these upcoming events. 

_________________________________________________________________________________________________

My child _____________________________________________________ has my permission to walk to and from Idlewild Presbyterian Church, Tuesday, May 21, 2019 and be transported by Lindenwood Christian Church to and from Idlewild Presbyterian Church Wednesday, May 22, 2019.

Parent’s Signature ________________________________________________________

TO: 5th Grade Parents

SUBJECT: 5th Grade Activities

May 20th- 5th Grade Picnic at Peabody Park

We will be walking to the park. Students may bring food, but Central Barbeque will cater this event. 

9:30-2:30

May 21st- Completion Ceremony Rehearsal, Idlewild Presbyterian Church

We will be walking to the church. 

1:00-3:00

May 22nd - Completion Ceremony, Idlewild Presbyterian Church

Lindenwood Christian Church will transport us.

10:00-12:00

STUDENTS NEED TO COME TO SCHOOL AT THE NORMAL TIME, 8:15, ALREADY DRESED FOR THE COMPLETION CEREMONY
